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Inside this issue: 

The Manitoba Association of Parent Councils is dedicated to supporting, promoting, and enhancing meaningful involvement of 

parents and caregivers within school communities, representing their voice to all educational stakeholders                                          

to improve the education and well-being of children in Manitoba. 

A Message From the PresidentA Message From the PresidentA Message From the President   
Happy spring everyone! 

M APC was thrilled to have the opportunity to connect with so many of our members at 

our recent Chairpersons’ Breakfasts in Winnipeg and Brandon. It was great to see 

the connections being made between members at these events. We were grateful to have 

our Winnipeg breakfast hosted by Sargent Park School. Having this event in a school gave 

it a different flavour, and was really appreciated by those who were able to attend. Parents 

provided a lot of great ideas through their participation in our networking sessions; a great 

opportunity for groups to get ideas from each other and for MAPC, as an organization, to 

learn about all the innovative and creative ways in which PACs are operating.  

Participants at both breakfasts had a chance to check out the draft of the MAPC Advocacy 

Project revised parents’ guide. They found the guide to be a useful tool to help work 

through common problems parents may face, and participants were able to provide us with 

a lot of valuable feedback. The official launch of this parents’ guide is planned for our 

upcoming AGM and, if all goes as planned, those in attendance will receive a copy to take 

it back to their school communities to share. 

Planning and preparations are well under way for our annual AGM and conference. We are 

looking forward to having you join us for this great event! 

Marilyn Kolody, MAPC President 

T he MAPC Annual General Meeting is quickly approaching and we are excited to be 

able to bring members an engaging and meaningful format.  The evening of  

May 1, 2015 is one of celebration to recognize all you do as a volunteer in your school 

communities!  Mark Burch, Author, Educator and Facilitator, sets the stage for the 

underlying theme of the conference by presenting: The Monkey in the Room: How 

Mindfulness Can Contribute to Personal, Family and Community Well-Being.  We are 

looking forward to hearing his address!  Saturday, May 2nd will begin with breakfast and 

the AGM, followed by a Q&A session with Honourable Peter Bjornson, Minister of Education 

and Advanced Learning.  After lunch is a series of sessions that will continue the theme on 

the importance of emotional and intellectual wellbeing.  For a full description of the 

information sessions, make your way to page 2! 

Mental Wellness Key Component to 2015 AGM & Conference 

 

“...the official 

launch of this 

parents’ guide 

is planned for 

our upcoming 

AGM ...” 

Marilyn Kolody,  

MAPC President 

mailto:info@mapc.mb.ca
http://simplicityinstitute.org/mark-burch


 

 

Dates to Remember 

April is Cancer Awareness, Autism Awareness, Stay Alert—
Stay Safe, Dental Health, and Parkinson’s Disease Month, 
Music Month in Manitoba Schools 
 

April 07—World Health Day 

April 22—Earth Day Canada 

April 28—National Day of Mourning 

April 28—Day of Mourning for Canadians Killed on the Job 

April 29—International Dance Day 

 

May is Allergy Awareness, Hepatitis, Cystic Fibrosis,  
Multiple Sclerosis, Speech and  Hearing Awareness , 
Community Living, and Asian Heritage Month 

 

May 3—World Press Freedom Day 

May 3—9 -  Emergency Preparedness Week 

May 8—World Red Cross Day 

May 10—Mother’s Day 

May 10—16— National Police Week 

May 15—International Day of the Family 

May 17—International Day Against Homophobia 

May 17—World Telecommunication Day 

May 18—International Museum Day 

May 19—22—Aboriginal Awareness Week 

May 22—International Day for Biological Diversity 

May 18—Victoria Day 

May 25—National Missing Children’s 
Day 

May 31—World No Tobacco Day 

Dates to Remember 
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...Workshops, continued... 

Cyber Safety and Mental Well Being - Self-Peer 

Exploitation, or ‘sexting’ is harmful, and its frequency 

and damaging repercussions are intensifying. The 

Canadian Centre for Child Protection’s goal is to 

reduce child victimization. The presentation will 

examine issues such as intent, nature of the images, 

extent of distribution, and resources available for 

students, families and schools to help contain the 

spread of these images. 

Smudging Protocol – This workshop will review the 

Smudging Protocol and Guidelines that was created to 

help educators, parents and community better 

understand this cleansing practice.  The protocol 

includes the reasons for the practice, Indigenous 

beliefs about the smudge and how schools should 

deal with communication to their learning community. 

Student Wellness - What is life all about? Can I make 

a difference? Do I matter? These are all questions 

that we have asked ourselves repeatedly in our 

lifetimes but our children are searching and need 

guidance to find answers to these very questions. 

Student wellness is not based only on academic 

achievement but on student validation through active 

engagement in areas that matter to the students. Be 

prepared to discuss how a Parent Advisory Council 

can contribute to the dialogue of making a difference. 

Coming Together in Difficult Times Parents/Caregivers 

have the greatest influence in the life of their child. 

When youth are experiencing life issues such as 

relationship conflicts, changes in friendships, or are 

dealing with other risky behaviours related to mental 

health and/or bullying, emotions and anxiety are 

naturally heightened. This session will provide parents 

of adolescents with some strategies, processes and 

resources in working with the school to meet social-

emotional, mental health and/or safety needs of their 

child in difficult times. 

SPARKing Engagement – This session describes a 

program to help students use exercise to help self-

regulate and therefore become better able to be 

responsible for their own emotions and actions. Based 

on Dr. John Ratey’s book entitled ‘SPARK’, the 

program looks to implement the ground-breaking 

exploration of the connection between exercise and 

the brain’s performance that shows how even 

moderate exercise will supercharge mental circuits to 

sharpen thinking, enhance memory, beat stress, and 

much more.” 

 

Note: You must register for the MAPC AGM and 

Conference to attend the above sessions.  For further 

information on how to register, visit the MAPC website 

or contact the office info@mapc.mb.ca.  

 

Mental Health and Wellness among LGBTQ Youth  is a 

session designed to provide participants with up to 

date strategies and resources for supporting Lesbian, 

Gay, Bisexual, Transgender, Two-Spirit and Queer 

youth. The session focuses on three key areas in the 

lives of LGBTQ youth: individual relationships with key 

adults, the family and the school. Participants will 

leave with concrete interventions that have been 

proven to make a positive impact in the lives of young 

LGBTQ people. 

Which Workshop Will You Attend? 

mailto:info@mapc.mb.ca
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 “...Great collaboration between 

Sargent Park School and MAPC...!” 

 

Why Should a PAC Hold an AGM? 

~ An excerpt from the MAPC Resource Guide 

for Manitoba Parent Advisory Councils ~ 

 
The business of the Annual General 

Meeting is to: 

¶ Receive reports of activities conducted 

during the past year including a 

presentation of annual financial 

statements; 

¶ Present and approve any Constitutional 

changes; 

¶ Adopt a budget for the coming year; 

¶ Receive reports from executive and 

other committees; 

¶ Appoint voting members and elect 

executive positions; and 

¶ Share or transact any other business 

requiring the input from members. 

Refer to section 2G of the MAPC Resource 

Guide for Manitoba Parent Advisory Councils 

for more information. 

Mark Burch, Author, Educator  and  Group 

Facilitator ÁÎÄ this year’s Keynote at the 

MAPC AGM and Conference dinner banquet! 

Visit http://earthday2015.ca/ for information on how 

to get involved! 

 

M APC held two Chairpersons’ Breakfasts in 

February - one in Winnipeg followed by an 

event in Brandon, MB.  Both events were well 

attended and provided plenty of opportunity for 

networking, learning from others and finding out 

more about how MAPC can support your Parent 

Advisory Council. 

Thank you to all those that attended and a special 

thank you to Sargent Park School in Winnipeg for a 

fantastic job acting as host to this year’s breakfast.  

Find out what attendees had to say about the 

breakfast - read the evaluation feedback for some 

great comments!    

If you’d like to learn more about becoming a host school 

for a future event, contact MAPC. 

http://earthday2015.ca/
http://www.mapc.mb.ca/Chairperson_Breakfast
mailto:info@mapc.mb.ca


 

 

1005 - 401 York Avenue 

Winnipeg, MB   R3C 0P8 

Phone: 204-956-1770 

Toll free:  1-877-290-4702   

  

Fax: 204-956-7780 

www.mapc.mb.ca 

info@mapc.mb.ca 

Facebook.com/mapcmb 

Twitter.com/mapcmb 

Manitoba Association of 

Parent Councils 
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Marilyn Kolody— President   Ethel Raine  Naomi Kruse—Executive Director and Advocacy  

Rachelle Ladd —Vice-President   Renee Agren     Project Coordinator 

Khalid Mahmood—Treasurer   Nina Van Drunen        Renee Ritchot—Administrative Assistant 

Lynn Nolden —Secretary    Maria T. Fernandes 

Judith Cameron—Past President 
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We’re on Facebook and Twitter  - 

giving you an easier way to keep 

up with what’s going on with 

parents and education in 

Manitoba.  

 

MAPC is here to help! 

If you or your parent advisory council is experiencing a 

challenge and feel you could benefit from extra support, 

why not consider contacting MAPC to determine next 

steps or find out about 

possible resources.  MAPC 

can assist your parent 

group with developing 

constitutions, running 

effective meetings , 

increasing volunteer base 

and more.  Email the 

office with your questions 

and we will do our best to 

assist you! 

Phone:  204-956-1770        Toll Free:  1-877-290-4702       Fax:  204-956-7780                                                                                

www.mapc.mb.ca        info@mapc.mb.ca         www.facebook.com/mapcmb        www.twitter.com/mapcmb 
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Have a Question? 

May 1 and 2, 2015! 

2015 MAPC AGM & CONFERENCE 

Save the Date! 

http://www.mapc.mb.ca
mailto:info@mapc.mb.ca
http://www.facebook.com/mapcmb
http://www.twitter.com/mapcmb
mailto:info@mapc.mb.ca
mailto:info@mapc.mb.ca
mailto:info@mapc.mb.ca
mailto:info@mapc.mb.ca
http://www.mapc.mb.ca
mailto:info@mapc.mb.ca
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http://www.twitter.com/mapcmb

